

## CONGRESS OF THE UNITED STATES HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES WASHINGTON, D. C.

JOHN V. TUNNEY

May 22, 1970

JOHN

Professor Joshua Lederberg 300 Pasteur Drive, Room S337 Palo Alto, California 94304

Dear Professor Lederberg:

Only a few days remain before the primary election on the second of June. I wanted to take these few minutes in this last rush of activity to thank you most sincerely for your support of my candidacy for the United States Senate.

Your assistance at this time means a great deal to our organization and to me personally. I know that without the help of persons such as you, this whole endeavor would not be possible.

I value your friendship and I hope to see you soon to thank you personally for your support.

Warmest regards,

TUNNEY